
A note from Pastor Owen… 

I remember ministering to a fellow who 
was facing a number of personal 
problems.  When I suggested that we get 
down before the Lord and pray about it, 
he said “Pray about it!  Has it come to 
that?”  Many of us would be tempted to 
agree with this brother.  We have come 
to that…just trusting the Lord.  Sooner or 
later, does it not always come to that…so 
shouldn’t we start with prayer and 
trusting God rather than coming to it as a 
last resort?  When all our resources are 
used up and people misunderstand us 
and we don’t know where to turn for 
help, we must first fling ourselves upon 
the Lord and rest in the security of His 
love.  Don’t wait for a colossal problem to 
cause you to cast yourself upon the Lord.  
The truth is, it always comes to that, so 
begin there and watch how the Lord will 
see you through each and every 
challenge in your life. 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 a.m. 
Pastor Owen Scott will be speaking this morning.  There is a 
supervised Mini-Kids Centre for children under 2 years.  Nursery 
facilities available to mothers with babies.  
 

Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio!  
Join us for coffee on the patio after the service today…a 
great chance to meet a new friend. 

 

This week at Valley Church… 
 
ESL (English as a Second Language) 
ESL will resume on Monday, September 10th.  For info call Kay 
(604)986-2932 or Elaine (604)986-4288.  
 
Young Adults Group (18-25)  
6:00 pm on Monday evenings at 3510 Robinson Road.  For info, 
contact Eric & Edina at  604.442.4673 
 
SUMMER ACTIVITIES FOR YOUTH 
Soul Trek will resume in September.  Keep your eyes open for 
summer activities throughout July and August.  Contact Tim Shaw at 
(604) 980-0307 for further info. 
 
Board Meeting – Tuesday, August 21st at 7:30 pm 
 
Mom’s  Morning Out  will resume in the fall. 
 
Celebrate Recovery  
Thursday evenings - Dinner served at 6 pm with 12 step groups for 
men and women. Phone Karl or Louisa at 604 984-0719  for details.   
 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 
Send in your photos!  It’s summer time and our Valley 

Church family is  involved in all kinds of interesting 

activities – Please share some of your special moments 

with us by emailing us your favorite family photos to use 

in the bulletin and on our website 

Marcel & Kristina Kurtz, Austin & Jordan have been enjoying 

some “family time” in Oregon.  Marcel will be back in the office on 

Tuesday. 

Our Youth Mission Team arrived home late last night – 
Thanks to Mel and Tim for giving leadership to the team as they 
ministered  in very practical ways to the poor in Mexico.   
 
Check out Valley Church on our website & Facebook!  Keep up 
to date with what’s happening at Valley Church by visiting us on 
Facebook or checking out the new look on our website at 
www.valleychurch.ca 
 

LET’S PLAY BALL! 
Come and play softball on Sunday afternoons at 2 pm at 

Lynn Valley Park (corner of Lynn Valley Road and 
Argyle).  No experience is necessary.  All ages over 13 
are welcome.  Try to bring a glove and wear running 

shoes (no sandals!).  If you’d rather not play, come and 
cheer us on! Talk to Margie (604.924-2418) for further info. 
 
Check out the coat racks! 
Some items of clothes were left after VBS this summer.  Please 
check the coat rack beside the office to see if any of them are 
yours.  Anything that is left by the first week of September will be 
taken to the Salvation Army. 
 
Grief Share - Grief Share will be starting on Saturday, September 

8th at 10 a.m.  Registration Fee - $21.00.   Contact Lillian Gorrie at 

lgorrie@shaw.ca  

“Home with the Lord” – Members of our church family recently 

lost loved ones…Please pray for Dave Bergen, whose mother 

passed away in July.  Also pray for Carol Lundrigan, who returned 

from Trinidad last week, where she attended the funeral for both 

her mother and sister.   
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